June 9, 1988

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of
Supervisors was held Thursday, June 9, 1988 at 7:00 p.m. with supervisors
Joseph Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta, and Ronald Golba present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the May 19, 1988
meeting.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to pay the
general fund bills totaling $5,699.76. Motion carried.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Gelba to pay sewer
fund bills totaling $2,542.76. Motion carried.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to grant
requests for per capita tax refunds. Motion carried.

Moticn by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to grant
request for wage tax refund. Motion carried.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to adopt
Resolutions 21, and 22 exonerating properties from paying taxes due to
exemption and trailer removal. Motion carried.

Chief Decarbo gave the police report for May 1988.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to appoint
Joe Trimble to the Planning Commission Board.

Motion by Joseph Shinsky, second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.
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Teresa K. Sibeto
Secretary/Treasurer

In Attendance:

Larry Denny
Tony Torsello




